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CONTACT 
Allman Park 
Racecourse  
170 Victoria Street 
Warwick  
Office Hours 
9.00am – 2.00pm 
Mon to Fri 
 

  07 4661 1023 
  0414 899 854 
  secretary@warwick

turfclub.com.au   
www.warwickturfclub.
org.au   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TURF CLUB PROFILE 

Everyone meet 

Maurice Monckton 

 

 

 

 

 

How long have you been 

with the Club? 

Track work rider from 15 

years old & still going. 

Started working Full Time 

in May as Assistant 

Racecourse Track & 

Venue Manager 

What are your duties? 

Promote and apply best 

practices in the 

management of racing 

and training tracks.   

Favourite football team? 

Gold Coast Titans 

 

 

The Lexus Melbourne Cup Tour was a highlight this last quarter with the Lexus 
Melbourne Cup arriving in Warwick on Tuesday 13 September.  The Club hosted an 
entertaining evening with our awesome local podcasters Scraping the Dulux – Jim & 
Tony and Tour Ambassador John Letts recalling some legendary stories of his racing 
history and what the Melbourne Cup means to the People. 

As a host destination we were given the opportunity                                                            
to choose a registered charity for the LMCT National                                                           
Sweep Competition & on Melbourne Cup Day the                                                          
National Jockeys Trust could win $50,000 if our drawn                                                        
horse finishes first.                                                                    

The Club lost our long serving Patron David Cory this                                                               
year and at our Annual General Meeting the Club                                                                        
inducted Life Member Garry Adcock as the Club Patron.                                                            
Garry is honored to be our Patron and as a past President Garry had many 
conversations with David and acknowledged how much David was devoted to the 
Club’s success and Garry will do his very best to carry out the role as David did in his 
time as Patron.  
 

 

 

Welcome our new 

Management Committee 

Members 

                          

                   Jeff Kruger 

 

 

Lucky Member Danielle 

Almond was gifted drink 

tickets on Cup Day to 

the value of $200 for 

completing the 

Membership Survey. 

Thankyou Danielle! 

Key Achievements/Improvements                                

- Barry Jones Broadcast Box/Tower with new electronic Semaphore boards                                

- New fit out for Jockeys area – Female Jockeys extension, Laundry and new     

Stewards room                                                                                                                             

- 20 additional Tie up stalls with rubber matting & chains                                                   

- New Pharlap fencing for Saddlery enclosure - installed by our volunteers & staff                

- Electrical work to move all power & communications underground                                

- Consultancy with Racing QLD & their engineering firm towards Stage 1 of Track 

upgrade 

To view the Club’s Annual Report 2021/22 – click here 

Garry Adcock & John Letts 

  

Natalie Nolan 

 

Book your Christmas Party at  

Allman Park 

or bring along your guests to our next 

race day – Friday 11 Nov 

Contact Kristen today! 

 

Club Merchandise  

Stubby Coolers $10.00 

Caps $25.00 

Polo Shirts $38.00 (S, M, L, XL, XXL, XXXL) 
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